
“Why Exit Planning Is Needed – Lessons From COVID-19,” Webinar Course
Presenter – May 21, 2020

On May 21, 2020 at 2 pm to 3 pm ET, Stephen Brodsky, a Partner in KD’s New York City and Long Island offices, will jointly present a

webinar program entitled, “Why Exit Planning Is Needed – Lessons From COVID-19.” Stephen and his co-presenter, Mark Kravietz, the

Managing Partner of Aline Wealth, will discuss exit and business succession planning, and why the current pandemic makes clear that

this planning is vitally important. Stephen will discuss legal aspects, and Mark will discuss financial aspects.

Click here to Register.

Stephen has practiced business law for more than twenty years. Among other things, he advises business owners and private companies

in transactional matters and in their litigations. He is rated AV Preeminent by his clients and peers, the highest professional rating for

attorneys. He also serves in leadership roles in the New York State Bar Association, the American Bar Association and the Private

Directors Association.
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